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Faculty Senate Meeting Attachment: FS 20/21-136
April 1, 2021

FS 20/21-136/EX College of Business Administration Re-naming of College,
Approval Of

The Faculty Senate recommends approval of the re-naming of the College of Business
Administration to the College of Business.

February 14, 2020

To: Steve Perez
Provost, CSUS

From: William P. Cordeiro
Dean, College of Business Administration

Proposal
The College of Business Administration (CBA) is seeking to change its name to
The College of Business (COB)

This name change:
Will not affect our students’ learning environment

e Will not affect our curriculum

e Is consistent with the prevalent national and CSU naming conventions

e Will not impact our ability to achieve the college’s Mission or Vision
Process

Faculty Senate Policy ACA-153 (Re-naming an academic unit) lists six steps:

1. Written proposal from Dean. Request sent to Provost, Chair of Faculty Senate, President
of Associated Students, Inc.

2. Provost commissions an administrative analysis and Faculty Senate Chair reports the
request as an information item to the Senate

3. Dean consults with other academic units, programs, colleges or others which might
reasonably be expected to be impacted by the proposal

4. A representative vote is held by the faculty within the College

5. Areview is conducted by the Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate to ensure
compliance of steps 1-4

6. A representative vote is held by the Faculty Senate and the resulting recommendation
forwarded to the President

Background'

Throughout their history, US business schools have changed and adapted to new conditions.
Joseph Wharton founded the world’s first business school in 1881 to produce graduates who
would become “pillars of the state, whether in private or in public life.” Wharton began as a

! Adapted from proposal made by CSU Long Beach College of Business (fall 2019)
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vocational school with a moral dimension, embracing the Progressive movement to modernize
and develop scientific rigor. Wharton’s vision was to professionalize companies and legitimize
working in business. Business schools began providing “scientific management” tools and skills,
like efficient manufacturing, bookkeeping, and contract law.

In the 1950s, business schools began shifting from scientific management to management
science reflecting the impact of operations research funded by the military during World War I1.
The Graduate School of Industrial Administration (GSIA) at the Carnegie Institute of
Technology, started in 1949, began moving away from “how to” vocational approaches and
started elevating business school research — which, at the time, ranked at the bottom of academia.
It replaced “institutionalists and business practitioners by true scientists.” In addition, the
business environment shifted from managing factories and labor efficiently to managing
conglomerate organizations across the nation and the world.

In this context, business schools were named “Colleges of Business Administration.”
Administration involves managing and supervising business operations: accounting, finance,
human resources, marketing, etc. Business schools taught managers how to administer business
resources efficiently and effectively to achieve the goals of the business.

History at Sac State

1947 Division of Business - one of six divisions in Sacramento State College’s inaugural
year........ later listings:

1948 Division of Business Administration in Sacramento State College Catalog

1972 School of Business and Public Administration in State College Organizational Chart
1988 School of Business and Public Administration in Catalog

1990 School of Business Administration in CSU Sacramento Catalog

2000 College of Business Administration in Catalog

Analysis

The Mission of our college states that CBA “...develops engaged, reasonable, and inclusive
business leaders who enrich our communities.” Our Vision states that CBA “...aspires to be the
educational backbone of the Sacramento community and an active force in creating a better
future.”

While the intent of business administration is reflected in our Mission and Vision, it is implicit
rather than explicit. The key word is business, not administration. Dropping administration from
the college name will not deter our college from fulfilling its Mission and Vision.

There are no curricular implications from shortening the college name. Curriculum changes have
not been dependent on the word “administration.” This will not change with a shortened college
name. College programs currently do not impinge on other CSUS academic units. The new
shorter name will maintain the clear differences between our college and other CSUS academic
units.
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The Table below compares the names of business schools/colleges in the CSU and across the
USA. The AACSB — the premier international business accrediting body — accredits 619 US
business schools and 16 CSU business schools. Only 79 US schools (13%) and 3 CSU schools
(19%) have “administration” in their title.

USA Titles

College of College of School of School of
Business Business Business Business
Administration Administration

52 216 27 324

CSU Titles

College of College of School of School of
Business Business Business Business
Administration Administration

3 10 0 3

Summary — Name Change to COB
e Reflects current trends and usage....... most refer to “College of Business” or “Business”
when mentioning the 7 CSUS colleges ......very few say “College of Business
Administration”

e (OB abbreviation is more unique...... CBA is often confused with Collective Bargaining
Agreement

e Changing the name will bring our college more in line with the current national trend for
identifying and branding an academic unit related to business education
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From: Cordeiro, William P

To: Perez, Steve

Cc: Steiner, Elizabeth; LaFitte, Cyndy; Evans, Douglas
Subject: Costs associated with name change to COB
Attachments: image001.png

Steve:

You asked for estimated costs to convert our name to College of Business (COB).
The costs are divided into three categories:

1. Changes to signage and items/materials that identify the college and its various units.....Table below $30,000
2. Changes for the ongoing identity of the college......on paper
3. Changes for the ongoing identity of the college....on electronic media

None of these changes are immediately required....e.g., for health/safety regulations or other state mandates. Especially in our virtual
environment, all identity changes will be phased in. With few exception, the “paper changes” would only be made as paper items are
replaced............ no increase in overall costs. The “electronic” changes would be made at minimal cost — mainly staff time.

The Table below presents an estimate for Category #1 costs. Again, items will be done in phases. We plan on funding this name
change project with College Discretionary Fund/Dean Fund. | anticipate that the spending will be spread over two fiscal years.

CBA to CoB Transition: Immediate Costs | Total: $29,925.00
Change to: Est. Cost: Notes:
1 | Tahoe Hall Atrium Signs $5,500
2 | OSE programs and services brochure/booklet $5,000 Designer and printing
3 | Building signage: $2,000 Ofﬂcg Directory, Lawn Signs, Directional sign, University may
provide free update?
) Possibly created by University Comms at no cost? Need new
4 | New CoB Logo Designs (3): $1,500 ) ] i
Primary Horizontal, Formal Horizontal, and Stacked.
5 | Order New Pull-Up Banners $8,000 (2) College Banners used at Meetings/Events - Creative
Services (CBA, MBA, EMBA, MSA, OSE, BHON)
6 OSE charging station (phone charger for $1.500 Estimate: redesign with new logo, ordering a new unit from
students in Tahoe Hall) ’ the company and Facilities removing old, installing new
8 | OSE flags (2) (large outdoors) $1,000
9 | OSE signage (right outside office - 2) $1,000 estimate - will need designer time and new printing
10 | OSE Prize Wheel $725
11 | OSE Table top teardrop signs (5) $600
12 | Welcome mats for OSE and Tutoring $600
13 BHON leaflets - 5500.00 (including cost to $500 ADAP, Printing/program promotional materials
update the leaflet)
14 | Employee Name Tags $500 Magnetic - For Staff/Admin.
15 | OSE Posters for sign cases (20) $500
16 | OSE Step and Repeat background screen $450
17 | Banner above East Entrance: $300
18 | OSE Sandwich boards (2) $250
Total $29,925
* | Materials which are ongoing expenses (e.g. stationary, business cards, promotional items, etc.) will be replaced with a CoB
logo as CBA supplies run out and are consequently omitted from this list.

Please let me know if you request further data.

Thanks

Bill


mailto:william.cordeiro@csus.edu
mailto:steve.perez@csus.edu
mailto:steiner@csus.edu
mailto:cyndy.lafitte@csus.edu
mailto:douglas.evans@csus.edu
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In the 1950s, business schools began shifting from scientific management to management
science reflecting the impact of operations research funded by the military during World War I1.
The Graduate School of Industrial Administration (GSIA) at the Carnegie Institute of
Technology, started in 1949, began moving away from “how to” vocational approaches and
started elevating business school research — which, at the time, ranked at the bottom of academia.
It replaced “institutionalists and business practitioners by true scientists.” In addition, the
business environment shifted from managing factories and labor efficiently to managing
conglomerate organizations across the nation and the world.

In this context, business schools were named “Colleges of Business Administration.”
Administration involves managing and supervising business operations: accounting, finance,
human resources, marketing, etc. Business schools taught managers how to administer business
resources efficiently and effectively to achieve the goals of the business.

History at Sac State

1947 Division of Business - one of six divisions in Sacramento State College’s inaugural
year........ later listings:

1948 Division of Business Administration in Sacramento State College Catalog

1972 School of Business and Public Administration in State College Organizational Chart
1988 School of Business and Public Administration in Catalog

1990 School of Business Administration in CSU Sacramento Catalog

2000 College of Business Administration in Catalog

Analysis

The Mission of our college states that CBA “...develops engaged, reasonable, and inclusive
business leaders who enrich our communities.” Our Vision states that CBA “...aspires to be the
educational backbone of the Sacramento community and an active force in creating a better
future.”

While the intent of business administration is reflected in our Mission and Vision, it is implicit
rather than explicit. The key word is business, not administration. Dropping administration from
the college name will not deter our college from fulfilling its Mission and Vision.

There are no curricular implications from shortening the college name. Curriculum changes have
not been dependent on the word “administration.” This will not change with a shortened college
name. College programs currently do not impinge on other CSUS academic units. The new
shorter name will maintain the clear differences between our college and other CSUS academic
units.
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The Table below compares the names of business schools/colleges in the CSU and across the
USA. The AACSB — the premier international business accrediting body — accredits 619 US
business schools and 16 CSU business schools. Only 79 US schools (13%) and 3 CSU schools
(19%) have “administration” in their title.

USA Titles

College of College of School of School of
Business Business Business Business
Administration Administration

52 216 27 324

CSU Titles

College of College of School of School of
Business Business Business Business
Administration Administration

3 10 0 3

Summary — Name Change to COB
e Reflects current trends and usage....... most refer to “College of Business” or “Business”
when mentioning the 7 CSUS colleges ......very few say “College of Business
Administration”

e (OB abbreviation is more unique...... CBA is often confused with Collective Bargaining
Agreement

¢ Changing the name will bring our college more in line with the current national trend for
identifying and branding an academic unit related to business education

2/14/2020



College of Business
Administration

Name Change Survey Report

November 4t", 2020



Affiliation with the college:

Affiliation

16.67%
2667% —

500% —

\ 51.67%

) sac State Administrator/Staff CBA Alumni Community Member/Partner (1) CBA Faculty



Affiliation with the college:

Answer %

1 Sac State 16.67% 20
Administrator/Staff

2 CBA Alumni 51.67% 62

3 Community 5.00% 6
Member/Partner

4 CBA Faculty 26.67% 32
Total 100% 120




Please give us your opinion on the proposed change. Do you approve
of the change to shorten the name to College of Business (COB)?

14.75%

85.25%



Please give us your opinion on the proposed change. Do you approve of the change to shorten
the name to College of Business (COB)?

Answer %
1 Yes 85.25% 104
2 No 14.75% 18

Total 100% 122




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

| think this is a good change for the reasons outlined. An added bonus is that the new acronym will
not be confused with the Collective Bargaining Agreement!

In a government town the term 'administration' is more linked to public service and oversight
rather than C-Suite leaders and managers. A college of business is expected to do the latter so |
support the change.

| thought that COB WAS your name! Happy to align your new name with my current usage.

College of Business Administration sounds fancier.

Campuses in the CSU system should be uniform.

The shorten name sounds better because it doesn't confuse the student or hiring manager when
specifying their major . Since business branches off to many different field in the area such and
MIS, Human Resource, Management, etc. The new shorten name, College of Business, is a good
choice and isn't a mouth full when saying.

It makes sense because college of business sounds more broad and encompasses all of the
business majors. Whereas business administration sounds very specific, in my opinion. | do like the
acronym CBA better than COB though haha.




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

Sounds good! - James Lucas

| think shortening the name is fine, but the acronym COB doesn't flow well. | suggest leaving it as
CB or just not having an acronym for the shortened name.

College of Business, encompasses all areas of business. College of Business Administration gives
the impression that the degree is focusing on the Administrative side of business. Your Alumni are
working in a variety of leadership positions, not just in the office. California State University
Sacramento prepared us to be successful in all areas of business and that is what the name should
represent.

It sounds more more natural.

Less is more

| see value in the current name

Short name should be more catchy, easier to remember and keep professionalism.

I'd prefer to keep it as CBA because it sounds better. | don't think it's necessary to shorten it to fall
in trend with the rest of the nation. | actually like that it stands out in comparison to the other
schools within the CSU system. It gives it a more official and professionally sounding name.




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

| think it’s a great idea, and shows that sac state is always improving and keeping up with national
trends.

| am both an alumni and community business partner. | think it's wise to stay contemporary if the
funds for all the signage changes are available.

Just do it!

Very much welcome this change.

Just makes sense!

100% agree with this change

Seems a bit more modern.

In a capital city where many of our graduates get jobs in public sector as well as business, keeping
"administration" in the name would better reflect our profile.

If the College were being created from scratch, "College of Business" would totally make sense. But
we are not starting from scratch - the College is the College of Business Administration. The
proposed name is only a marginal improvement over the existing name. However, the costs of
changing the name would be significant. In my opinion, the cost exceeds the benefit. Therefore,
changing the name of the college should not be a priority.




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

or The Richard Yang School of Business. Haha! (in return for a big endowment)

| wish this had been done sooner before | published my papers under CBA. :)

I'm part-time faculty, not tenure track, but think this change makes sense.

| like that it will allow us to refer to the Collective Bargaining Agreement as the CBA instead of
having to spell it out anytime we prepare a COB document. ;-)

The Department's name has changed before, as was noted in the introduction. | agree with the
change, as the current term is outdated as the study of business is so much more than the current
name implies.

Makes perfect sense and reduces confusion with the other "CBA" acronym widely used across the
CSU system.

While | don’t have strong objections against the proposal, | cannot find significant reasons or
benefits to change the name. We must consider expenses associated with change. This takes
limited monetary resources from the college.

| graduated from the University of Texas at Arlington. They also call the college as "College of
Business". When | joined Sac State three years ago, | wondered why Sac State named the college as
"College of Business Administration". | like the one without "Administration".




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

The name change makes perfect sense and should eliminate any confusion associated with the
other CBA - Collective Bargaining Agreement.

COB is a much better brand; it's easier, less wordy, and the logistics of actually writing it out (in
non-acronym style) is much more effective in business/university communications.

Will greatly simplify marketing the college.

Change or to be changed!




From: Cordeiro, William P

To: Perez, Steve

Cc: Steiner, Elizabeth; LaFitte, Cyndy; Evans, Douglas
Subject: Costs associated with name change to COB
Attachments: image001.png

Steve:

You asked for estimated costs to convert our name to College of Business (COB).
The costs are divided into three categories:

1. Changes to signage and items/materials that identify the college and its various units.....Table below $30,000
2. Changes for the ongoing identity of the college......on paper
3. Changes for the ongoing identity of the college....on electronic media

None of these changes are immediately required....e.g., for health/safety regulations or other state mandates. Especially in our virtual
environment, all identity changes will be phased in. With few exception, the “paper changes” would only be made as paper items are
replaced............ no increase in overall costs. The “electronic” changes would be made at minimal cost — mainly staff time.

The Table below presents an estimate for Category #1 costs. Again, items will be done in phases. We plan on funding this name
change project with College Discretionary Fund/Dean Fund. | anticipate that the spending will be spread over two fiscal years.

CBA to CoB Transition: Immediate Costs | Total: $29,925.00
Change to: Est. Cost: Notes:
1 | Tahoe Hall Atrium Signs $5,500
2 | OSE programs and services brochure/booklet $5,000 Designer and printing
3 | Building signage: $2,000 Ofﬂcg Directory, Lawn Signs, Directional sign, University may
provide free update?
) Possibly created by University Comms at no cost? Need new
4 | New CoB Logo Designs (3): $1,500 ) ] i
Primary Horizontal, Formal Horizontal, and Stacked.
5 | Order New Pull-Up Banners $8,000 (2) College Banners used at Meetings/Events - Creative
Services (CBA, MBA, EMBA, MSA, OSE, BHON)
6 OSE charging station (phone charger for $1.500 Estimate: redesign with new logo, ordering a new unit from
students in Tahoe Hall) ’ the company and Facilities removing old, installing new
8 | OSE flags (2) (large outdoors) $1,000
9 | OSE signage (right outside office - 2) $1,000 estimate - will need designer time and new printing
10 | OSE Prize Wheel $725
11 | OSE Table top teardrop signs (5) $600
12 | Welcome mats for OSE and Tutoring $600
13 BHON leaflets - 5500.00 (including cost to $500 ADAP, Printing/program promotional materials
update the leaflet)
14 | Employee Name Tags $500 Magnetic - For Staff/Admin.
15 | OSE Posters for sign cases (20) $500
16 | OSE Step and Repeat background screen $450
17 | Banner above East Entrance: $300
18 | OSE Sandwich boards (2) $250
Total $29,925
* | Materials which are ongoing expenses (e.g. stationary, business cards, promotional items, etc.) will be replaced with a CoB
logo as CBA supplies run out and are consequently omitted from this list.

Please let me know if you request further data.

Thanks

Bill
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mailto:steve.perez@csus.edu
mailto:steiner@csus.edu
mailto:cyndy.lafitte@csus.edu
mailto:douglas.evans@csus.edu

$

SACRAMENTO
STATE




William P. Cordeiro

Dean

College of Business Administration
California State University, Sacramento
6000 J Street, Sacramento CA 95819-6088
Tahoe Hall 1010

P:916.278.6942 F: 916.278.5793
william.cordeiro@csus.edu


mailto:william.cordeiro@csus.edu

In the 1950s, business schools began shifting from scientific management to management
science reflecting the impact of operations research funded by the military during World War I1.
The Graduate School of Industrial Administration (GSIA) at the Carnegie Institute of
Technology, started in 1949, began moving away from “how to” vocational approaches and
started elevating business school research — which, at the time, ranked at the bottom of academia.
It replaced “institutionalists and business practitioners by true scientists.” In addition, the
business environment shifted from managing factories and labor efficiently to managing
conglomerate organizations across the nation and the world.

In this context, business schools were named “Colleges of Business Administration.”
Administration involves managing and supervising business operations: accounting, finance,
human resources, marketing, etc. Business schools taught managers how to administer business
resources efficiently and effectively to achieve the goals of the business.

History at Sac State

1947 Division of Business - one of six divisions in Sacramento State College’s inaugural
year........ later listings:

1948 Division of Business Administration in Sacramento State College Catalog

1972 School of Business and Public Administration in State College Organizational Chart
1988 School of Business and Public Administration in Catalog

1990 School of Business Administration in CSU Sacramento Catalog

2000 College of Business Administration in Catalog

Analysis

The Mission of our college states that CBA “...develops engaged, reasonable, and inclusive
business leaders who enrich our communities.” Our Vision states that CBA “...aspires to be the
educational backbone of the Sacramento community and an active force in creating a better
future.”

While the intent of business administration is reflected in our Mission and Vision, it is implicit
rather than explicit. The key word is business, not administration. Dropping administration from
the college name will not deter our college from fulfilling its Mission and Vision.

There are no curricular implications from shortening the college name. Curriculum changes have
not been dependent on the word “administration.” This will not change with a shortened college
name. College programs currently do not impinge on other CSUS academic units. The new
shorter name will maintain the clear differences between our college and other CSUS academic
units.

2/14/2020



The Table below compares the names of business schools/colleges in the CSU and across the
USA. The AACSB — the premier international business accrediting body — accredits 619 US
business schools and 16 CSU business schools. Only 79 US schools (13%) and 3 CSU schools
(19%) have “administration” in their title.

USA Titles

College of College of School of School of
Business Business Business Business
Administration Administration

52 216 27 324

CSU Titles

College of College of School of School of
Business Business Business Business
Administration Administration

3 10 0 3

Summary — Name Change to COB
e Reflects current trends and usage....... most refer to “College of Business” or “Business”
when mentioning the 7 CSUS colleges ......very few say “College of Business
Administration”

e (OB abbreviation is more unique...... CBA is often confused with Collective Bargaining
Agreement

¢ Changing the name will bring our college more in line with the current national trend for
identifying and branding an academic unit related to business education
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Name Change Survey Report

November 4t", 2020



Affiliation with the college:

Affiliation

16.67%
2667% —

500% —

\ 51.67%

) sac State Administrator/Staff CBA Alumni Community Member/Partner (1) CBA Faculty



Affiliation with the college:

Answer %

1 Sac State 16.67% 20
Administrator/Staff

2 CBA Alumni 51.67% 62

3 Community 5.00% 6
Member/Partner

4 CBA Faculty 26.67% 32
Total 100% 120




Please give us your opinion on the proposed change. Do you approve
of the change to shorten the name to College of Business (COB)?

14.75%

85.25%



Please give us your opinion on the proposed change. Do you approve of the change to shorten
the name to College of Business (COB)?

Answer %
1 Yes 85.25% 104
2 No 14.75% 18

Total 100% 122




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

| think this is a good change for the reasons outlined. An added bonus is that the new acronym will
not be confused with the Collective Bargaining Agreement!

In a government town the term 'administration' is more linked to public service and oversight
rather than C-Suite leaders and managers. A college of business is expected to do the latter so |
support the change.

| thought that COB WAS your name! Happy to align your new name with my current usage.

College of Business Administration sounds fancier.

Campuses in the CSU system should be uniform.

The shorten name sounds better because it doesn't confuse the student or hiring manager when
specifying their major . Since business branches off to many different field in the area such and
MIS, Human Resource, Management, etc. The new shorten name, College of Business, is a good
choice and isn't a mouth full when saying.

It makes sense because college of business sounds more broad and encompasses all of the
business majors. Whereas business administration sounds very specific, in my opinion. | do like the
acronym CBA better than COB though haha.




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

Sounds good! - James Lucas

| think shortening the name is fine, but the acronym COB doesn't flow well. | suggest leaving it as
CB or just not having an acronym for the shortened name.

College of Business, encompasses all areas of business. College of Business Administration gives
the impression that the degree is focusing on the Administrative side of business. Your Alumni are
working in a variety of leadership positions, not just in the office. California State University
Sacramento prepared us to be successful in all areas of business and that is what the name should
represent.

It sounds more more natural.

Less is more

| see value in the current name

Short name should be more catchy, easier to remember and keep professionalism.

I'd prefer to keep it as CBA because it sounds better. | don't think it's necessary to shorten it to fall
in trend with the rest of the nation. | actually like that it stands out in comparison to the other
schools within the CSU system. It gives it a more official and professionally sounding name.




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

| think it’s a great idea, and shows that sac state is always improving and keeping up with national
trends.

| am both an alumni and community business partner. | think it's wise to stay contemporary if the
funds for all the signage changes are available.

Just do it!

Very much welcome this change.

Just makes sense!

100% agree with this change

Seems a bit more modern.

In a capital city where many of our graduates get jobs in public sector as well as business, keeping
"administration" in the name would better reflect our profile.

If the College were being created from scratch, "College of Business" would totally make sense. But
we are not starting from scratch - the College is the College of Business Administration. The
proposed name is only a marginal improvement over the existing name. However, the costs of
changing the name would be significant. In my opinion, the cost exceeds the benefit. Therefore,
changing the name of the college should not be a priority.




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

or The Richard Yang School of Business. Haha! (in return for a big endowment)

| wish this had been done sooner before | published my papers under CBA. :)

I'm part-time faculty, not tenure track, but think this change makes sense.

| like that it will allow us to refer to the Collective Bargaining Agreement as the CBA instead of
having to spell it out anytime we prepare a COB document. ;-)

The Department's name has changed before, as was noted in the introduction. | agree with the
change, as the current term is outdated as the study of business is so much more than the current
name implies.

Makes perfect sense and reduces confusion with the other "CBA" acronym widely used across the
CSU system.

While | don’t have strong objections against the proposal, | cannot find significant reasons or
benefits to change the name. We must consider expenses associated with change. This takes
limited monetary resources from the college.

| graduated from the University of Texas at Arlington. They also call the college as "College of
Business". When | joined Sac State three years ago, | wondered why Sac State named the college as
"College of Business Administration". | like the one without "Administration".




Comments - Please share any comments below.

Please share any comments below.

The name change makes perfect sense and should eliminate any confusion associated with the
other CBA - Collective Bargaining Agreement.

COB is a much better brand; it's easier, less wordy, and the logistics of actually writing it out (in
non-acronym style) is much more effective in business/university communications.

Will greatly simplify marketing the college.

Change or to be changed!






